
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

7

Assembly 9:00

a.m.

8 9

volleyball sign up

10 11

Fire Prevention

presentation

9:00 a.m. for

grade 3

14

Thanksgiving

Day

School Closed

15

Scholastic Book

Fair all week

16 17

Cultural Event

Resilient Rhythms
11:00 am

18

WILD Robot

Movie/field trip

9-11:30

Cultural Event

Three Crows

1:00 p.m

21

Assembly 9:00

a.m.

22 23 24 25

Pro-D Day

School Closed

September was a really busy month with so many learning opportunities for students. Last

week we had an open house and were so grateful for the turnout for this event. Thank you

to all families who came out, spending time meeting staff and making connections with

other families.

Soccer: A big thank you to Mr. Larnder for organizing our 3 soccer teams for practices

and the District soccer tournament. Congratulations to the the Grade 5 “B” team who

placed 2nd in the tournament and the Grade ⅚ “A” team who also placed 2nd in the

tournament. Mr. Larnder was joined at the tournament by Caleb Francoeur, Mrs. Norrish

and Mr. Gautreau.



Volleyball: Students in grades 4-6 interested in playing on the volleyball teams, sign up will

be Wednesday, October 9, at lunch. If you are interested in helping coach a volleyball

team, please contact kasai@prn.bc.ca.

Fire Prevention Month: October is Fire Prevention Month across Canada. The theme this

year is smoke alarms help save lives. The Fort St. John Fire Department will be here on

Friday to discuss fire safety with all our grade 3 students. At that time, they will also be

introducing a contest that is open to every student in our district. Please look for contest

details coming home next week.

P.A.C.: Our Parent Advisory Council will be having their annual general meeting on

Monday, October 28th. Meeting time has been moved to 6:00 p.m. in hopes that

the time will be a better fit for parents to attend. Please join with other parents

to make decisions about the direction you would like our P.A.C. to go.

The P.A.C. also has two fundraisers happening right now. The funds raised from

these fundraisers go towards providing things for students at our school. Please

feel free to share these fundraisers with family and friends.

Purdy's Chocolates Our campaign code is 70501 and orders need to be in by

November 24th. Our growing smiles fundraiser has started. Please check link here -

all orders must be in by November 5th.

Scholastic Book Fair arrives at the library on Tuesday, October 15th. All classes

will have an opportunity to view the books on the first day and purchase throughout

the week. The book fair will be open after school each day from 3:00-4:00 p.m. for

families to purchase books. Students will also be able to purchase each day at

designated classroom times. All proceeds from the book fair support materials for

the library and classrooms.

There will be many activities happening throughout this month including our annual

disguise a turkey contest, fall colouring contest, Halloween and art club sign up.

mailto:kasai@prn.bc.ca
https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx
https://margaretma.growingsmilesfundraising.com/?smreferred=facebook&fbclid=IwY2xjawFvkIlleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHZqfZGwY-sMm5DZ-Y0Z-VEHJDfyLoiHer28iEA5YdyHPMmn6iF2Z7yRizw_aem_ctp01lmkHAJYM2kLmNFBxA


Thank you to the staff for sponsoring these activities and for students who

participate.

Kathy Scheck Kim Asai Linda Gibos

Principal Vice Principal Office Administrator

Margaret Ma Murray Community School


